
From: Karen Villalobos [   

Sent: Monday, May 27, 2013 11:15 AM 
To: Sen Shields; Sen George L; Sen MonnesAnderson; Sen Prozanski; Sen Baertschiger; Newell Channa 

Subject: HB 3342 Public Employee Unions 

 

Honorable Committee Members, 

We wish to go on record against this legislation.  This bill, if passed, would create 

and open a Pandora's box for new class of Americans  that  are protected from any 

unseemly act much like royalty was in history with no consequences to face.  No one 

opposes the King and with this legislation no one opposes the public unions.  Since 

when in America do we exclude anyone from responding to and defending 

themselves, including public employers.  Do the unions feel they cannot operate 

unless they are free to without objection from the accused? 

Sam and Karen Villalobos 

Dorena, Or 
 




